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The EAA Chapter 42 BOD meeting was held at El Tango Restaurant  started at 7 p.m. and included Bob Edison, John Davis, Ed White, Dr. Tim Coalwell,  Walter Yankauskas and wife and eventually Rob Stapleton.
Old Business-
Secretary’s Report-Rob Stapleton presented the minutes of the Dec. BOD meeting, and they were accepted by President Bob Edison. Stapleton noted that he had not received any submission thus no monthly newsletter again.
Treasurers Report-John Davis presented the treasurers report and reported that there is approximately $3,200 in the Chapter account. The balance is down due to an order of name badges for the chapter members.
New Business-Bob Edison secured gift cards from Gary Bennett and Northern Lights Avionics for members that are winners of the monthly door prizes.
Discussion of where to have the nest Chapter meeting was discussed with a decision to hold it at the Aviation Museum on Jan. 24, 2012 with no theme or speaker. According to John Davis the Chapter will now have name badges for members.
Discussion about possible sites for the monthly EAA Chapter meeting were discussed with a few ideas. Edison suggested that we needed to do more meetings around the projects offered. Stapleton suggested more workshop type meetings. 
All in attendance agreed that the meeting like the November meeting at M&M Aviation at Birchwood Airport.
Eating and drinking ceased at 9:30 p.m.
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